

MORELANI

FAMILY



THE MORELAND FAMILY
RON, ANNE, GRACE, NATHAN, CALEB



Ten-Forty International

CONTACT INFO: 2758 HOME ROAD GROVE CITY, OHIO 43123

Cell: (740) 963-9661 Armenian Cell: (+374) 095 37 37 97 Email: morelandr1040@gmail.com www.tenfortyintl.org

SENDING CHURCH:

BIBLE BAPTIST CHURCH 2758 HOME ROAD GROVE CITY, OHIO 43123

phone:(614) 875-2190 www.bbcgrovecity.org

Dear Family and Friends,

There has been much that has happened over the last few months since we have hit the field. First, Anne and the boys had to return the States. Upon arriving on the field Anne starting having some medical issues. We all had a spout with allergies and even bronchitis. However, Anne kept worsening in several different areas. After conferring with the national doctor and American medical personnel we decided to send her back home for medical tests. It breaks our hearts that we had to separate our family for this issue. Grace and I have stayed on the field and are continuing the work going on. Anne started an English class with nationals. Grace and I have both taken over that class and the students seem to be learning and having fun. Please pray for our family as we try to adjust and that God gives the medical personnel back in the States wisdom on how to treat Anne.

Meanwhile, we are continuing our language classes. Our instructor seems to be very pleased with our learning process. Teaching the English classes actually helps us with our Armenian and Russian language. We have a great time learning the language and culture.

Camp starts on July 17th and we are excited to see what God does this year. Last year we saw young people come to the Lord and accept Him as their Lord and Saviour. This year we have many that are interested in attending for their first time as well and many returning. Since last year we have seen many of the young people step up and are serving in the church and community.

After camp we will start preparing and translating material for the Bible Institute that will begin in September. I have three national men that are prepared and have a heart to teach the people. Praise the Lord for giving us the right people to help in this project.

We also have a possible opportunity to help train Christian from Iran. I have met a national man from Iran that has been saved for 30 years and has pastored in Afghanistan, Pakistan, and now lives here. He has such a heart for his people, but can't return to his country because he will be persecuted and killed for his faith. He has already been warned by their government. Please pray for guidance and wisdom. We don't want to push open a door that God hasn't prepared for us. Just because their is an opportunity doesn't mean it is set in stone.

Our men have been discipling new believers and preparing for baptisim Sunday at Lake Sevan. This year we have about 15-20 new believers getting baptized. What a blessing! I pray the Lord will use them in a mighty way for His glory.

Thank you for your support and prayers. We are in need for continual prayer on a daily basis. Please continue in reaching the world with the Gospel!

Prayer Request: We need to raise \$5,000-\$10,000 for a vehicle. Some of the church plants are an hour to two hours away in some mountainous terrain. We need something to take the weather and terrain.



THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR YOUR PRAYERS AND SUPPORT

THE LORD GAVE THE WORD: GREAT WAS THE

COMPANY OF THOSE THAT PUBLISHED IT. PSALM 68:11